The Florida House of Representatives
Office of the Speaker

Richard Corcoran
Speaker

September 21, 2018
The Honorable Ellyn Setnor Bogdanoff
1819 SE 17" Street, Unit 1607
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33316
Dear Ms. Bogdanoff:

It is my pleasure to appoint you to serve as a member of the Florida Historic Capitol Museum
Council. Your appointment is effective immediately.

By copy of this letter, I am advising Ms. Tiffany Baker with the Florida Historic Capitol
Museum Council of your appointment.

Please direct any questions regarding your service on this council to Ms. Baker at 850-717-
0284.

Thank you for your willingness to serve on behalf of the Florida House of Representatives.

Sincerely,

Richard Corcoran
Speaker
Cc¢: The Honorable Rick Scott, Governor

The Honorable Joe Negron, Senate President
Tiffany Baker, Florida Historic Capitol Museum Council

420 The Capitol, 402 South Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1300



